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Year 5 Autumn 1 Newsletter






Global Theme: Environmental leadership
Over the term, children will explore the theme of environmental leadership. This involves looking at the impact of our actions on the environment and how we can change this through adopting new points of view and perspectives on how we damage the world. They will focus on the changes that can be made to improve this and create an advert that will bring awareness to the issues they have found through research
Maths
In maths this term, we will be exploring place value up to 1,000,000. Children will develop their understanding of rounding to the nearest 10 and 100. Children will also be exploring using a formal written method to add and subtract up to 4 digits.

English
In English, our core text will be ‘Running wild’ by Michael Morpurgo.  We will be following the story of the main character, Will, as he gets taken into the Jungle in Indonesia after being rescued by an elephant from a tsunami. Throughout the half term, the children will develop their literary skills before using our core text to write a non-chronological report on the impact of natural disasters.



, with a focus on aid. Key Dates
Meet the teacher 
Monday 12th September

PE every Monday, Swimming every Friday

Parent workshop - Zones of Regulation
 Thursday 22nd September

Last day of term
Friday 21st October

First day of Autumn 2
Monday 7th November
Foundation Subjects
In art, we will learn how to Print our own lino printing, inspired by Sarah Young. We will be using lino and block printing to create our final pieces that are inspired by the animals in the book. 
Our curriculum topic this term focuses on creating a public service announcement expressing our concerns about climate change. We will also explore the impact of climate change which will help us create the PSA.
In Science this term we will be looking at living things and their habitats. Exploring the different types of reproduction in plants and animals. We will be looking at sexual and asexual types of reproduction.
In PE this term we will be focusing on invasion games with a focus on netball. We will also be having weekly swimming lessons.



Contact Us

Twitter
@Emerald_EPS
@Garnetclass
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